
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
4th September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
MID-MORNING MILK  
 
At the beginning of each year we need to establish if you would like your child have a cup 

of milk at morning break. It is free until your child reaches 5 years of age then it is charged 

at 20p per day. We will advise you at the end of each term as to how much you owe. 

 

Please indicate on the slip below whether or not you would like your child to have mid-

morning milk. Please note your child will only be offered milk once this form has been 

returned and you can withdraw your child at any time by contacting me in the school office. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Elizabeth Bentley 
Admin Officer 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Mid-morning Milk 2019-2020 
 
I confirm that my child would like mid-morning milk and I understand   
that I will be billed at the end of each term    
 
 
My child does not want mid-morning milk      
 
 
Child’s Name: .....................................................................  
 
Signed: ................................................................................  
 
Print Name: .........................................................................  
 
Date: ...................................................................................  


